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I have been horrified over the last few weeks reading article after article of police misconduct. 
From knowingly covering body cameras, to strip searching children to suspect behaviour and 
comments by the minister for police. 

I fear that without adequate funding to an overseeing body, the absolute power 

the police hold, will result in absolute corruption of conduct. 


